FCo7.

REFERRAL FROM THE EXECUTIVE - TREASURY MANAGEMENT
INTERIM REVIEW 2015/16

Council considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Housing Services
presenting the Treasury Management Interim Review 2015/16.

The Executive had considered the Treasury Management Interim Review for 2015/16
on 1 December 2015 (Ref EX75) and, in accordance with the Treasury Management
Code of Practice, referred it to Council for consideration.

Decision

Council approved the Treasury Management Interim Review for 2015/16.



